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The school raised approximately £1,400 for the Hospice of the Good Shepherd  through a 

Reindeer Run. The children were amazing participants, but the highlight was undoubtedly 

Mr. Pickering, who dressed as Santa’s reindeer as well as Santa! Everyone’s contributions 

made a difference but a big shout out to  Noah– Jae (N) who raised £140, Billy (Y1) who 

raised £110, Reggie (YR) who raised £58 and Beau (Y3) who raised £60! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Another fantastic half term has come to an end, and how best to describe it? Magical! 

This past week alone has been packed with wonderful activities and an incredible sense of 

community spirit—performing for parents, singing to members of the public, and visiting a 

retirement home. 

The majority of our children have worked exceptionally hard this term, and their efforts are 

paying off. This week, you should have received your termly report via ARBOR (R-Y6),          

highlighting your child’s progress and their attitude toward school life. These personalised   

reports require a significant amount of time and effort from our teachers, so we encourage 

you to take the time to read them. If you have any questions, please arrange a meeting with 

your child’s class teacher in January. 

On behalf of all the children and staff at Cambridge Road,  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Please remember, Monday 6th January is an INSET day, so children will return to school on 

Tuesday 7th January. 

Mrs. D Wellings 

We made approximately £900 at 

our Christmas Fair. Thank you 

for supporting us. 

 



The attendance for December is 95.25% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Autumn 2, 59 individualised emails were sent out to parents celebrating their child’s 

100% attendance for the whole year so far!  These children also received a selection box 

donated to us by Innospec. 

102 children have worked hard on their attendance and have achieved 100% since Octo-

ber half term.  

One child from each class  will win £20 gift voucher in the first celebration assembly in 

January.  

The Local Authority’s Education Welfare Officer recently audited our attendance pro-

cesses. This week, letters were sent to families either inviting parents to a support 

meeting with our attendance panel or to encourage improvement in attendance.  

Remember, the new attendance guidelines are for ALL schools, not just ours.  

The next session at our school is Wednesday 8th January 2-3pm. Everyone one is         

welcome. Remember, you can also drop in to Stanlaw Abbey Children’s Centre every     

Monday afternoon.  

Any questions, comments or queries, please email me: head@cambridgeroad.cheshire.sch.uk 

The target was £500. 

We have raised £702.76. WOW! 


